
 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 

Village of Lewiston 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village Board of Trustees will hold a 

public hearing on Monday, May 20, 2019 at 6:00 PM in the Municipal 

Building, at 145 N 4th Street, Lewiston, NY on the proposed changes to 

the Schedule of Exemptions 

This will amend Village Local Law Section 18-17 

      

 

Amy Salada 

Clerk Treasurer 

April 16, 2019 


